

UBND QUẬN _____ PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA _____ Năm học: 20__ - 20__ Tiếng Anh - Lớp 9 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút	
Trường: _____ Họ tên: _____ Lớp: _____	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

**Practice Tests 9 -
Semester 2
Time allotted: 60**

Mã đề: 1

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

1. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

- A. You may not want to touch it because it causes a shock.
 B. You will cause an electrical shock hazard on touching it.
 C. Electric shock is dangerous.
 D. You will get an electric shock if you touch it.

2. Pick the word whose stress is placed on the second syllable.

- A. engineer B. attendant C. architect D. gardener

3. Pick the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- A. hats B. ponds C. mops D. books

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

4. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

- A. Call the number if you B. Any suspicious activity C. Contact to see suspicious D. If you see someone

think that someone is
damaging the trees.

should be reported to the
police.

activity.

cutting down the trees, be
suspicious.

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences. (11 questions)

Questions:

5. If I _____ you, I would apply for that job immediately.
A. am B. to be C. were being D. were
6. When is the best time _____ Vietnam?
A. to visit B. to be visited C. visit D. visiting
7. Parents should have children do simple chores such as _____ the bed.
A. setting B. getting C. taking D. making
8. As a national heritage, the old building is well _____ so it isn't damaged.
A. repainted B. decorated C. designed D. preserved
9. Can you share some _____ on how to save money?
A. tricks B. labels C. records D. tips
10. To know your weight on Mars, multiply your weight _____ two fifths.
A. of B. with C. in D. by
11. If you review your lessons carefully, you _____ the test well.
A. would do B. will do C. have done D. need to do
12. A comedian usually possesses a good _____ of humor.
A. communication B. sense C. brain D. language
13. My grandparents took care _____ us when we were little.
A. of B. for C. on D. with
14. A person's _____ remains the same wherever they are and can be measured in kilograms.
A. weight B. mass C. force D. gravity
15. _____ we heat metals, they expand.
A. While B. When C. So D. Therefore

Match the questions in left-hand with the correct responses in right-hand. There is ONE EXTRA response. (5 questions)

16. I have finished doing the repairs. How about the clothes? a. We have pristine nature and great wildlife.
17. I want to work in the healthcare industry. How about you? b. They might be looking for space rocks on the Moon.
18. Where will space tourists probably stay in? c. Don't worry. I'll iron them.
19. What does our country have to offer to tourists? d. They will be staying in biodomes.
20. How are roles being shared in your family? e. I'm considering becoming a fashion model.
- f. Not quite equally. Women still have to go to work and do more housework than men.

Supply the correct forms of the given words.

21. _____ tourists usually need more guidance.

(EXPERIENCE)

Supply the correct forms of the given words.

22. John's English skills have shown a remarkable _____.

(IMPROVE)

Supply the correct forms of the given words.

23. This center is not _____ recognized as an English language school.

(OFFICIAL)

Supply the correct forms of the given words.

24. Travelling helps _____ one's knowledge about other people and cultures.

(WIDE)

Supply the correct forms of the given words.

25. Scientists have to make a number of _____ before they can send someone into space.

(CALCULATE)

Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word. (5 questions)

English Language Day has been observed on April 23 every year since 2010. This day was selected (26)_____ it is the birthday of William Shakespeare who is known as the English language's best-known playwright and who contributed a lot to the development of the language. Nowadays, English has more than 1.75 billion speakers (27)_____, which means 1 in 4 people around the world speak the language. English is increasingly being used more as a way for two speakers (28)_____ different languages to communicate with each other. For many people, English is just a tool to communicate so the need to make (29)_____ understood is more important than the need to sound like native speakers. That's why the language starts to change. For example, many speakers will drop "a" or "the" in front of nouns, or some might use plurals for uncountable nouns like "informations" or "advices". There is still a lot of debate over whether these should be (30)_____ mistakes or different variations of the language.

Read the following passage. Choose the best answer to each question. (5 questions)

There is nothing new about conflicts between parents and teenagers. Conflicts can arise from different sources, some as simple as parents' disapproval of their teenage child's fashion choices. The most common arguments are about untidiness and household chores. Parents can become enraged at untidy rooms, mountains of clothes on the floor, dirty clothes stuffed in the wardrobe and above all, their children's refusal to share the housework. Teenagers, on the other hand, become impatient when their parents keep nagging them for not cleaning up their room or refusing to do the shopping at the supermarket. The key to resolving this kind of conflict is communication. Parents can tell their children off when they leave the rooms untidy but they should also be aware that children's rooms are their private space. They should have a heart-to-heart with their teens and they should also listen to what their children want to say. Only by listening and understanding can these conflicts be resolved.

Questions:

31. What is the passage mainly about?

A. Family arguments

B. Parent's disapproval of children's choices

C. Teenagers' refusal to listen to their parents

D. Household share conflicts between parents

and children

32. The word "enraged" is closest in meaning to...

- A. bored B. disappointed C. tired D. extremely angry

33. What is NOT MENTIONED as a source of argument between parents and teenagers?

- A. Parents' constant complaining B. Teenagers' fashion choices C. Teenagers' failure to keep their rooms tidy D. Teenagers' refusal to turn off their mobile phones

34. What is the way to resolve the parent-teenager conflict?

- A. awareness B. conversation C. expression D. communication

35. From which source is this passage likely to be taken from?

- A. A magazine for teenagers B. A parenting book C. A science fiction novel D. An action book

Choose the option that best completes each numbered blank in the passage. (5 questions)

After graduating from high school, students may take a gap year before continuing to study at college or university. This has become (36)_____ popular among high schoolers in many countries. A gap year is certainly a great time for students to unwind after 12 years of hard school work. By taking a gap year, students bring benefits for people in the workforce too, (37)_____ they plan their gap year carefully. Many take a gap year to learn a new skill or do a short course that helps polish their existing skills. This obviously is a bonus to one's profile when they apply for a job. Many attributes that employers often (38)_____ in potential job candidates such as communication skills, teamwork skills, or flexibility can be acquired during voluntary work one does during a gap year. A gap year also offers one the opportunity to travel extensively and explore their ability in new disciplines. They will meet more people and expand their network. If year gappers travel (39)_____, they can expose themselves to new cultures and (40)_____ a deeper multicultural understanding.

- (36) A. increasing B. increasingly C. increase D. increased
- (37) A. as much as B. as well as C. as long as D. as far as
- (38) A. look on B. look up C. look for D. look to
- (39) A. abroad B. international C. aboard D. foreign
- (40) A. earn B. benefit C. gain D. pick up

Rearrange the given phrases to make a complete sentence. (5 questions)

Questions:

41. Keywords: parade,/which/famous/I/I/the St. Patrick's Day/missed/is/When/there./a/festival/was/in Ireland,
→
42. Keywords: the/300 years,/position./to/next/returned/will/the Leaning Tower of Pisa/original/have/its/In
→
43. Keywords: was/While/playing/broke/Henry/he/football/his leg./fell/and/the park./in
→
44. Keywords:
basic/at/who/have/receptionist/become/to/a/medical/skills./Th

ose/choose/a vet clinic/should

→

45.

Keywords: social/as/or
hunger./should/that/be/issues/think/diverted/space
exploration/deal/poverty/in/with/such/Some
people/investment/to

→

Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

46. "I am visiting the museum tomorrow, Will," Raul said.

→ Raul told

Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

47. I attended a famous carnival called Mardi Gras in the US.

→ I attended the Mardi Gras carnival,

Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

48. Eating too much sugar always makes me feel sick.

→ If I

Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

49. I don't go to Medical school because I don't want to work in the healthcare industry.

→ If I

Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

50. To prevent people from entering the garden, the house owner put up a fence. (SO THAT)

→ The house owner



Listen and look at statements. In each given space, write TRUE if the statement is true, FALSE if the statement is false, NI if there is no information on this. (5 questions)

Answers	True	False	Not given
51. The Golden Gate Bridge got its name from the color of its paint.	☐	☐	☐
52. The bridge is more than 2 kilometers long.	☐	☐	☐
53. The bridge used to be the longest in the world.	☐	☐	☐
54. The bridge was not easy to build because of its length.	☐	☐	☐
55. Some workers died because of severe weather while building the bridge.	☐	☐	☐

Listen again and complete the sentences. Use NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS and/or A NUMBER for each blank. (5 questions)

The Golden Gate connects San Francisco Bay and the (56)

The Golden Gate Bridge has a reddish- (57) paint.

In (58) _____, a bridge longer than the Golden Gate was built.

The construction of the bridge was completed in (59) _____.

At the time it was built, the bridge was (60) _____ as long as any other bridge in the world.

---THE END---